
TOWN OF WARREN 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
The electors and taxpayers of the Town of Warren are hereby warned a Town Meeting will be 
held at the Warren Town Hall, 50 Cemetery Road, on Thursday, May 18, 2017 at 7:30pm for the 
following purposes: 
 
 

1. To authorize the Selectmen to enter into agreement with the State of Connecticut or the 
Federal Government to apply for and accept any grants that may become available and 
to expend the funds for the fiscal year 2017-2018 

2. To adopt the 2017-2018 Selectmen’s budget as presented at the hearing on May 4,2017 
3. To elect the necessary member to the Lake Waramaug Authority 
4. To elect the necessary member to the Regional School Board #6 
5. To appropriate $20,000 from fund balance to help in the repairs of the Lake Waramaug 

Dam and the replacement of the gate valve. 
   
   
 
 
 
Dated May 8, 2017 
Board of Selectmen 
 
Craig B. Nelson, First Selectman 
Calvin Tanner 
Stephen Warshaw 


